
 

 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 
  

   
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 30, 2012 

Mayor Rick Hamilton & 
City Clerk Lesley Sprague 
City of Elliot Lake 
45 Hillside Drive North 
Elliot Lake, ON P5A 1X5 

Dear Mayor Hamilton & Ms. Sprague: 

Re:  Open Meetings Presentation 

I am writing on behalf of the Ontario Ombudsman’s Office to offer Elliot Lake City 
Council a presentation by our Open Meeting Law Enforcement Team (OMLET).  

The presentation would consist of information about the Open Meeting requirements 
under the Municipal Act.  In addition, OMLET members could address any questions 
arising from our letter to the City dated August 10, 2012. 

If you are interested in members of our OMLET conducting a presentation, please contact 
me at your convenience.  

Yours truly, 

Wendy Ray 

Senior Counsel 


